SEAC Meeting of September 12, 2016
Topic: TDSB Transportation Problems
Background
[bookmark: _GoBack]The media reported on serious problems with the delivery of bussing services at TDSB. The population that receives bussing services includes many students with special education needs, which falls within SEAC's mandate. A number of questions were raised and areas for improvement noted by SEAC members. A follow-up motion (below) carried unanimously.
 
***Motion On motion of David Lepofsky and seconded by Deborah Fletcher:
Whereas significant problems with TDSB bus transportation services have been reported as of the beginning of school this fall, and
Whereas students with special education needs are a key population that receive TDSB bus transportation services, and
Whereas students with special education needs can be in an especially vulnerable position when receiving TDSB bus transportation services,
The Special Education Advisory Committee of the Toronto District School Board recommends as follows:
1. TDSB staff and trustees should fully include and consult with the Special Education Advisory Committee on any inquiry into and discussion of resolution of the current problems with TDSB bus transportation services, and
2. If the Board of the TDSB assigns a committee to review or discuss the problems with TDSB bus transportation services, the chair of the Special Education Advisory Committee of the TDSB should be included as a member of that Committee for purposes of addressing the bus transportation services, as a voting member if permitted, and if not so permitted, then as a member with speaking privileges. 

The motion carried.
